SHEFFIELD LOCAL MEDICAL COMMITTEE
C/0 46 EVERARD AVENUE
SHEFFIELD
S17 4LZ

5 September 2012

TO: ALL GENERAL MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS REPRESENTED BY SHEFFIELD LOCAL
MEDICAL COMMITTEE AND FOR WHOM NHS SHEFFIELD IS “RESPONSIBLE”

Dear Doctor

ELECTION OF THE SHEFFIELD LOCAL MEDICAL COMMITTEE FOR THE PERIOD 1 DECEMBER
2012 TO 30 NOVEMBER 2016

In May 1999 the Local Medical Committee Constitution was amended to allow the full membership
to be appointed every four years. In accordance with the revised Constitution I give notice that the
term of office of all members of the Committee will end on 30 November 2012. The current
members who will be eligible for renomination are as follows:

G Barn J Bowman H Charlton K Davis

M E Durling P Edney M J France A Godden

T K Hooson N Hudson S M Moore T Moorhead

P Moulsher K R O’Connor N M Okorie R Oliver

A Rughani D A Savage Q Shaikh J A Stephenson
E C Turner N Whitt Vacancy Vacancy

Nominations are invited from candidates for election and a nomination paper is enclosed for your
use. In the event of there being more nominations than available places, ballot papers will be

distributed.

Further information is available from the LMC office via email to manager(@sheffieldlmec.org.uk or
telephone (0114) 258 8755, should this be required.

Please note that nominations must be received by Wednesday 10 October 2012.

Yours faithfully

MALCOLM LINDLEY
Returning Officer
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